BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer Office {601) 790-2525 FAX {601) 8569-3430

MEMORANDUM

August 14, 2018

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District |
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District 111
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E.
County Engineer

Re:  Harvey Crossing Improvements

Hemphill Construction Company has requested to provide the certificate of deposit as security in lieu of
having retainage withheld from progress payments. Therefore, the Engineering Department recommends
that the Board recognize the alternate form of retainage.
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